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To the Research Director of Agriculture and Environment Committee, 
my name is Shananther Wong and I am writing to you to support the Vegetation Management
 (Reinstatement) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2016.  I'm concerned about the world
 that our children will be left to inherit and naturally because of this I'm personally invested in
 stopping anything that puts our future at risk.  The climate has changed and reinstating this Bill
 is one of the myriad of things that need to be done to mitigate what is already happening.  All
 land clearing has to be stopped.  I want remnant forest destruction to be stopped, regrowth
 destruction to be stopped, riparian zones to be protected and any other loop holes that may
 need to be addressed taken care of.   
Shananther Wong 

Slacks Creek
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